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MISSING ENDANGERED ADULT 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is searching for a missing endangered 
adult male who was last seen on November 29th, 2011, at approximately 7:00 
A.M.  The male was reported missing to the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
on November 29th, 2011, at approximately 6:35 P.M.  The male was last seen 
leaving on foot from the Fort Lauderdale Retirement Home located at 401 
Southeast 12th Court in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
The missing adult has been identified as Eddie Stevenson, B/M, 6/16/46, 6’ 0” in 
height, weighing approximately 180 pounds and has short grey hair.  Stevenson 
was last seen wearing a red shirt, beige pants, and dark sunglasses. 
 
Stevenson is considered legally blind, although he does not carry a cane, and 
was last seen leaving the retirement home to go for a walk by himself at 
approximately 7:00 A.M. on November 29th, 2011.  According to the staff at the 
Fort Lauderdale Retirement Home, this is the first time Stevenson has left the 
residence and not returned. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of 
Eddie Stevenson to immediately contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
at 954-828-5700 or their respective local Law Enforcement Agency. 
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